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PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT ACT 2005

LOCAL PLANNING SCHEME 
AMENDMENT NO. 83
 NOTICE OF FINAL 

APPROVAL 
Notice is hereby given that on 14 September 
2018 the Minister for Planning approved the 
above mentioned planning scheme amendment to 
rezone a portion of Lot 1724 Padbury Place, Port 
Hedland, from ‘Community’ to ‘Residential R30’ 
and a portion of Lot 1 Moseley Street and Lot 2 
McGregor Street, Port Hedland from ‘Local Road 
Reserve’ to ‘Residential R30’.

The scheme amendment can be viewed at the 
Town of Port Hedland Administration Office.


